



Dear Students and Parent(s):


The Financial Aid Office has received the electronic results of your 2022-2023 Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).


A review of these results shows that based on information from The National Student Loan Data 
System (NSLDS) you have one or more student loans in an active bankruptcy status.  Before you 
can receive additional federal student loans, you must contact your financial aid office. 


Please contact our office at your earliest convenience to discuss the above information and your 
eligibility for federal aid.  You will not receive a financial aid package from our office until this 
is resolved.  The Financial Aid Office can be reached at (518) 292-1783 in Albany or (518) 
244-4525 in Troy. 


Sincerely,


The Financial Aid Office


Bankruptcy Status

FAC22BK


